
St. Martin in the Fields was damaged by a hailstorm in 2023 that required a new roof, 
window replacement and repair and painting of the siding of all its buildings. However, 
since the storm damage occurred on the west and south sides of the buildings, the 
insurance would not cover the cost for the north and east sides of our buildings. The 
additional cost to paint the entire building was $12,810. We were so grateful to receive a 
grant of $6,500 to assist in covering this cost. These funds and funds matched by the 
congregation permitted us to completely repaint all our buildings – all the way around. 

Here are some pictures from the work that was done. Quite the improvement! 

Here is St. Martin’s with the room being installed on the main building. 

 

Here are some pictures of St. Martin’s with the new roof and paint. 

  

          


